
 
  Notice of the meeting and agenda was posted at the Post Office and website on December 6, 2020. 

 

 

MONTHLY TOWN BOARD MEETING:  December 8, 2020. 

CALL TO ORDER: 6:30 p.m. in the Civic Center by Roy Bloom, Chair. 

ATTENDANCE:  Roy Bloom, Chair; Chris Elkins, Supervisor; Diane Gehr, 

Treasurer; Andy Tuttle, Clerk; Mark Jerome, Public Works Director; and 2 

members of the public. 

MINUTES: Motion by Elkins, second by Bloom to approve the minutes of the 

November 10, 2020 and November 11, 2020 town board meetings.  CARRIED.   

TREASURER’S REPORT: Gehr reported the following balances in town 

accounts: Checking $282,587.81, Savings $354.29, Tax savings $3,931.27, and 

LGIP $124,835.93. 

HIGHWAY REPORT: Mark Reported: 

• The crew has been busy brushing roadsides. 

• Mark will be working on loader and campground bids so those can get sent 

to bidders right after the new year. 

CHAIRMAN:  Bloom spoke with Dick Fredericks who stated he will be resigning 

from town committees as well not seeking re-election to the board, due to 

current health concerns. 

AMBULANCE REPORT:  The State approved the plans for renovation of the 

new building, so it will be going out for bid. 

PUBLIC COMMENT: None. 

LOCAL GOVERNMENT SCHOLARSHIP: Drew Tuttle introduced himself as a 

candidate for the Bayfield County Local Government scholarship.  To qualify 

for the award, he must attend a town board meeting as well as a county board 

meeting. 

EMPLOYEE HANDBOOK: As part of an ongoing project, the board discussed 

and made edits to the handbook. 

BILLS: Motion by Elkins, second by Bloom to approve checks #43136 through 

#43213 including debits and e-pays for payment of bills.  CARRIED. 

NEXT MEETING DATE: The next regular Town Board meeting is scheduled for 

Tuesday, January 12, 2021 in the Civic Center at 6:30 pm. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m. 


